
 

 

WQ.90/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICEE  

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. JOHN 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 7th MARCH 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th MARCH 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to his statement in the States on 1st March 2022, will the Minister advise how many rehabilitation 

beds will be available in Samarès Ward from July to December 2022?  

 

 

Answer 

 

There will be 14 beds for rehabilitation available in Samarès Ward from July to December 2022.  

 

 


